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Date: 27 May 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Dakeyne 
 
Wyre Local Plan Partial Review Examination 
 
I write in response to your letter dated 20 May 2022.   
 
I can confirm that the Council would welcome the Inspector recommending any Main 
Modifications (MMs) which are necessary to make the Plan sound, on the 
assumption that it is feasible that such modifications could make the Plan sound. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Riley 
Planning Policy Manager 
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